
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th March, 2022 
 
Dear Students, Parents & Carers, 
 
Satchel:one  
 
Thank you for your understanding regarding our transition from Milk to our new Homework and Messaging 
platform, Satchel:one.   
Students have received instructions within school on how to use the new platform. Parent and carer log in 
information has also been shared via letters issued to students.  
The video below provides a guide for student use of the system  
A Student's Guide to Show My Homework - Team Satchel (wistia.com)  
If you have any queries regarding the new platform please contact admin@newent.gloucs.sch.uk  
  
Indoor Rowing Club  
 
The PE department have been running an indoor rowing club for a few months and once again entered a team 
in the virtual National Indoor Rowing Championships. Well done to Molly Dewick, Violet Watkins, Seth Knocker, 
Nathaniel Gourlay and Dan George and all staff involved. Particular congratulations to Molly and Violet who 
ranked highly in their categories.  
  
  
Ukraine Collection  
  
Newent & District Rotary club have set up a collection point next to The George in Newent for items to send to 
Ukraine, please see below list of items required. The shop will be open Monday to Friday 9am – 11am and 3pm 
– 5pm and on Saturday 10.00am - 12 noon.  
We are able to accept items from the list in school and we will take them for you or alternatively make a 
donation online by clicking on the link below  
Donate to Ukraine | DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal | Oxfam GB  
Items that are needed:  
First Aid  
Paracetamol for children  
Bandages, disposable gloves, dressings  
Plasters  
Multivitamins  
  
Torches  
Batteries  
Ladies Toiletries  
Baby Wipes  
Baby Nappies  
Metal cups  
  
  

https://teamsatchel.wistia.com/medias/bd2ogvsq4a
mailto:admin@newent.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.oxfam.org.uk/oxfam-in-action/current-emergencies/ukraine-crisis-appeal/?crm_event_code=22IGSGNA03&pscid=ps_ggl_Google+-+Emergencies+-+Ukraine+Humanitarian+Appeal_donate+charities+-+Ukraine&gclid=EAIaIQobChMItPrbmOe49gIVFJftCh3qLw3FEAAYAiAAEgIjlPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


Food  
 
Soup Mixes / Cereal Bars / Porridge / Rice / Pasta / Stock Cubes /  
Tinned Meat or Fish / Tomato Puree  
 
Swimming Gala  
  
Congratulations to all students involved in today’s swimming gala. Full results will be shared in next week’s 
Principal’s Letter.  
  
  
Red Nose Day- Friday 18th March  
Students can wear non-uniform to school for a minimum donation of £1. Please   
use the link below to donate.  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6010  
 
 
 

  
 
 
  
Mr Rhys Phillips 
Acting Principal 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6010

